Dear Santa Claus,
Hi Santa! Am I going to see you this Christmas? My mom told me that you would be coming again this year since I’ve been a good boy this year too. But my brother seemed to be a naughty boy for this year. He keeps on stealing my breakfast. I wonder if he’s receiving something this Christmas.
This Christmas, I am hoping to receive a toy train. I know that you gave me a toy train last Christmas but I decided to give it to the children’s center when we went there. I sent you a letter about it. Did you receive it? If you didn’t, I’m sorry for not sending another one just in case. I hope you’re not mad. I gave it to a boy named Paul. And he was so happy about it.
Hoping you’ll understand and still be my friend!
Love,
Joshua

